
Headteacher’s Update
Dear Parents and Carers,
I have really enjoyed putting this week’s update together, there has been so much
going on!

 Art News 
Year 7 Art Club have been designing
chalk lava lamps and the Year 9 classes
have been experimenting with  charcoal
and chalk to draw raindrops. Brilliant work! 

Efforts to High Things
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Wales u21 International Mascots
Last Friday, some of our Year 7 learners had the
amazing opportunity to be mascots for the
Wales U21 football international against the
Czech Republic!  It was great to see the Lliswerry
PE kit on the television!

Year 13 Visit 
Our A Level ICT learners visited the Newport branch of The
Principality Building Society where they were able to gain an
insight into how IT systems are used within a financial
organisation. 

Show Racism the Red Card
Today we have been supporting the
10th Anniversary of Wear Red Day.
Thank you to everyone who has worn
red today to support and be a proud
anti-racist.



Thank you to all our families and our community for your continued support.
                               

                              Best wishes,

                                                                                           Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                            Headteacher

Health & Wellbeing 
On Wednesday and Thursday, 37 of our Year 8 pupils
went to Peterstone Golf Club for a two-day training
course to become a no smoking ambassador.
They have taken part in a wide range of activities across
two very busy days including some fantastic role plays.
The feedback from the assessors has been exceptional
including the comments,
'One of the best school groups we have ever delivered
the training to' and 'We have been blown away by the
amount of knowledge these learners already had about
the dangers of smoking.'

Efforts to High Things

Upcoming Dates 
Friday 25 October - Year 12,13 Progress and Wellbeing update sent home
Friday 25 October - Last day of half term 

‘

Urdd 5-a-side tournament in Cardiff
We had 3 teams compete in the Urdd 5-a-side tournament. Year 7 boys, Year 7 girls and
Year 9+10 boys. All teams did exceptionally well and a special mention to the Year 7 boys’
team who made the quarter finals. 
They all represented the Lliswerry badge with great attitude, determination and respect to
all other teams present.
Thank you to the Principality Building Society for sponsoring the new Year 7 kit. 

Year 7 Transition and Wellbeing Evening 
Thank you for those who attended the Year 7 evening last night, it
was lovely to meet so many of you and hear how well your children
have settled into the school.


